BEN HILL COUNTY BOARD OF ASSESSORS IS
ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR EMPLOYMENT

Applicants must have a high school diploma and a valid drivers
license. Must complete and pass Department of Revenue course
during first six months of employment. Additional classes and
certifications will also be required to maintain position. Duties
will include, but are not limited to, riding county to review
properties, data entry, and clerical duties. Applicants must be
personable, energetic, have good organizational skills and be able
to meet deadlines. County employee benefits will be available.

Applications are available at the Tax Assessors Office Monday
through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. or you can bring your
resume to Joyce Merritt, Chief Appraiser, at 1 13 S. Sheridan St.,
Fitzgerald, Georgia or call 426-5147 for additional information.



